
Teachers have now spent many weeks      
throughout this term working on individual 
student reports which will be sent home  in a 
few weeks. Parent meetings with teachers 
will then take place on  either Monday June 
18th (4/5/6 Steph) or Wednesday June 20th 
between 2pm –7pm. These will be normal 
school days for children. We look forward to 
seeing all families attending these important             
meetings. Please come at your allocated 
time to ensure the smooth running of the  
afternoons. Interpreters will be available for 
those parents who need one.  

At Carlton Primary we have three way      
conferences, which means that your child will 
be at the meeting, discussing their learning 
progress so far this year and sharing with 
you examples of their work.   

Three way conferences are common in most 
primary schools. By being part of this       
important discussion, children begin to         
understand their role in the learning process. 
As well as this, parents/carers get to see  
evidence, not only of what their child is  
learning, but of the type of learner their child 
is and how they interact with their teachers.   

Bike Education 

Over the past few weeks all of the 3-6      
students have been participating in a bike     
education program with Jane James and 
their teachers. After learning important safety 
aspects of riding, the older children have  
progressed from riding on the local futsal 
court to a longer ride at Princes Park. 

For your child’s safety, please make sure 
that they always wear a helmet when riding. 

 
Hot Chocolate Club  
Congratulations to the following 
children who have joined me at 
Hot Chocolate Club in recent 
weeks. They came for showing 
self-regulation, bravery,             
persistence and the other       
behaviours that we know support 
good learning. Princes learning area -  Aditya 
& Nawal Drummond learning area -  Stefan & 
Abdirahaman Rathdowne learning area - 
Tame & Saida 

 

A reminder that there is no school 

next Monday June 11th.  

Regards 

 

Julie Large 
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Dates to  

Remember 

 

Monday June 11th  

Queen’s Birthday public     
holiday—no school 

 

Monday 18th  

Wear What You Want Day—
gold coin donation to charity 

 

Monday 18th & Wednesday 
June 20h  

Three way conferences      
2pm-7pm 

 

Friday June 29th 

Last day of Term two  

2.15pm finish 

 

Monday July 16th 

First day of Term Three  

9am start 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Supervision 

Parents are reminded that teachers are on duty before school from 8.45-

9.00am and after school from 3.15 until 3.30pm. Children should not be  

unattended in the school grounds before or after these times 

Name: Michael 

 

Grade: 2/3   

Drummond 

 

Book: 1000  

Questions &   

Answers 

 

Why should   

other people read 

this book? 

 

This is a good 

book to learn    

interesting things like electronics, how a mum 

gives birth and about animals, space and sky 

diving. My favourite page is called “Using   

electricity”. You can learn so many things 

about the world from this book. One of my 

mum’s friends gave me this book and I really 

love it! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The fire officers came to visit 

Last week the P/1 classes had a visit from the local fire brigade. Everyone got to have a go at 
holding the fire hose, even the teachers! Rusell’s cat, Cup cake, was stuck in a tree and the 
officers helped get him down safely. Every Friday at 10:30am at the East Melbourne fire    

station not far from here on Victoria Parade, children are able to look in a fire truck and use the fire    
hoses just like our P/1’s did. This would be a fun thing to do with your family one Friday over the  
next school holidays. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sphero 

We have just purchased new resources called Spheros for use in the science program.       

The IPads and code Blocks are used to make a Sphero move and change colours.              

Ayden's Feedback: 

My experience using the Sphero was fun. My favourite part was when I got to move the   

Sphero with full power. 
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What’s happening with the learning precinct   

redevelopment? 

 
 Steel framework has gone up for 

the new playgroup rooms and  

shared entrance to the ELC and 

school 

 Plaster walls have been started on 

level two 

 An information session for families 

about the redevelopment is being 

planned for early term three 


